
* ' '*
, f* * Coq'o w,

*

;'
y , g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

UNITED STATES4 g

, ; E WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555
ea.

%*****/.

; September 11, 1980
: Docket Nos. 50-295 l

i and 50-304 )
li

i Mr. J. S. Abel .,

| Director of Nuclear Licensing I

i Commonwealth Edison Company
i Post Office Box 767

Chicago, Illinois 60690

.
Dear Mr. Abel :

,
By letter dated May 22, 1980 you requested our approval to count certain

.. diesel generator starts done during safeguards tests and load sequence
tests. You stated that the counting of these tests would not be in

_ strict accord with Regulatory Guide (R.G.) 1.108 guidelines. This was
; because only those starts prior to March 30, 1980 did not fulfill the
i one hour loading period of the Regulatory Guide. As of March 30,1980 all
- diesel generator tests have been in accordance with R.G.1.108. Our
3 Confirmatory Order of February 29,1980, Item B.6 relates to the diesel
j generator testing per the R.G.
E
- We have completed our review of your May 22, 1980 request. Based on our
3 review of the information provided, we conclude it is acceptable to count
-

diesel generator starts for the safeguard actuation tests prior to May 19,'

1980 as valid successful tests as specified in R.G.1.108.

i Another matter relating to the diesel generator " Allowed Outage Time,"
for which you had requested a changelby letter dated June 3,1980 but

? had withdrawn by letter dated August li,1980, has been reviewed. The
" Allowed Outage Time" is also a part of Item B.6 of our Confirmatory Order

: dated February 29, 1980. Our combined review of Item B.6 was completed
. prior to receipt of your August 11, 1980 withdrawal letter. We found no
? acceptable basis or justification for changing the allowable outage
; time requirements of the Confirmatory Order.

Since our review was completed prior to receipt of your request for
withdrawal, the fee has been charged. Additionally, your request of,

May 22, 1980 did not submit any fee. We consider the review of your
May 22 and June 3,1980 requests for consideration for Item B.6 of

3 our Confirmatory Order of February 29, 1980 to be a single safety issue
; not involving a significant hazards consideration.
?
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Mr. J. S . Abel .

j Commonwealth Edison Company -2- . September 11,1980

i
=.

i A copy of our Safety Evaluation is enclosed.
.,

;'

j Sincerely,
! h ri -
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n A.Larga, hief<

| Operating Reactors Bran #1

Division of Licensing

e Enclosure:
.g Safety Evaluation

,

, cc: w/ enclosure
j See next page
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Mr. J. S. Abel,

Commonwealth Edison Company -3- September 11, 1980
:

_

b
cc: Robert J. Vollen, Esquire

_ 109 North Dearborn Street
j Chicago, Illinois 60602
: -

* . Dr. Cecil Lue-Hing
Director of,Research and Develcpment
Metropolitan Sanitary District

- of Greater Chicago
100 East Erie Street
Chicago, Illinois 60611

Zion-Benton Public Library District
,

2600 Emmaus Avenuei

. Zion, Illinois 60099

i Mr. Phillip P. Steptoe
Isham, Lir.oln and Seale

, . Counselors at Law
One First National Plaza
42nd Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60603

: Susan N. Sekuler, Esquire. -
'

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
188 West Randolph Street, Suite 2315
Chicago, Illinois 60601

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
. Resident Inspectors Office

105 Shiloh Blvd.
Zion, Illinois 60099
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